
 

 

August 25, 2022 
 
Ashley Haigh, P. Eng. 
Burns Maendel Consulting Engineers Ltd. 
903 Rosser Avenue, Brandon MB  R7A 0L3 
a.haigh@bmce.ca  
 
Dear Ashley Haigh: 
 

Thank you for your letter dated August 11, 2022, regarding a decommissioning 
plan for the former Meadowbrook Village wastewater treatment lagoon, required by 
Clause 48 of Environment Act Licence No. 3328 R.    

  
I approve the decommissioning plan. You can provide further details in an 

Environment Act Proposal for biosolids application.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further, please 

contact Bruce Webb, Senior Environmental Engineer at Bruce.Webb@gov.mb.ca. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Original Signed By: 
Siobhan Burland Ross 
for James Capotosto 
Director 

 
c. Kristal Harman, Yvonne Hawryliuk, Kristy Forrestall - Environmental Compliance 

and Enforcement 
 Siobhan Burland Ross, Bruce Webb – Environmental Approvals 
 Public Registry 
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